
$40.00

HOT LUNCH 
IS BACK!!!

CREATE AN ACCOUNT AT
BAYRIDGE.HOTLUNCHES.NET

ORDERING opens SEPTEMBER 20  and
CLOSES on OCTOBER 1 @ midnight

TERM 1 OCTOBER 2021 - JANUARY 2022

IMPORTANT NOTES!
*All lunches must be ordered through

bayridge.hotlunches.net
*Please use the school code BR2021HL 

to register for an account

*DO NOT send money with your child on hot 

lunch days. Food will not be for sale day of.

*ALL payments must be made via the hot lunches

site. We do not accept cash or cheque.

*Email us at bayridgePAC@gmail.com with any

questions or concerns. 

Thanks for supporting our students!


